
Representation List 3 

From: Hildy Stein <hildy.stein@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing.licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 12th Street Burgers , Wood Green, London N22 6BH 

 

Licensing Application for late night opening - Opposition 

  

Dear Licensing Team, 

I oppose this application for extended hours for the following reasons: 

1) First of all the late opening would set a precedent that all other shops may want to follow. I 
am not in favour of the late-night economy developing any further in what is still a largely 
residential area. 
 
2) The late night opening would further increase nightly traffic. 

3) The business is also running an extractor fan that is an old rickety-like contraption not in line 
with any normal modern installation that has been causing an ongoing nuisance since the place 
opened up nearly 2 years ago. A number of us neighbours have been trying to convince the shop 
owners to upgrade the system to something quiet. The council's noise team and planning 
department have also been contacted. But the problem still persists and is 
extremely frustrating.  
 
The system is very noisy, and has been impacting the enjoyment of our property. We do not use 
the garden to relax anymore whenever this thing is on. We also had to change sleeping 
dispositions. Depending on the setting they run the fan on, and on wind direction the sound can 
become very irritating very quickly. 
 
4) The burger bar also generates a feeling of insecurity in the neighbourhood as we noticed 
quicky that they were not complying with their opening hours and were running deliveries every 
night until 6am. It creates a feeling of lawlessness, as they clearly are not interested in acting 
within the remit of legality, which also makes a number of us neighbours wondering what else 
may be going on there as their activity really only picks up in the night. 
This has been going on since they opened and is still going on now in August. 
 
As such it would be highly inappropriate, in regard of their obvious contempt of both the law and 
the wellbeing of those who live around them, to now reward them with late opening hours. 

  

Yours sincerely  

Hildy Steinacker 
24 Courcy Rd 
N80QH 
 

 

 


